Winters coming!

Winters coming!

With the majority of the shows over and done with now the main focus is breaking and bringing
on the next bunch of babies. We are just back from another buying trip and delighted to have
found some lovely new projects.

We have some teaching clinics planned with some great trainers (see updates).

The yard is as busy as ever, this week we have said goodbye to Lucy and Bev who have been
with us for approx ten years. Good luck in your new home and venture. xx




